Martin G. Weolfish, MD.

<3 900 ywya Street, # 706, Toronto ON, HtN SNEG

December 12, 1999.

Cynthia Howk,

The Landmark Society of Western New York,
133 South Fitzhugh Street,

Rochester, NY 14608-2204

USA

Dear Ms. Howk,

Further to our last telephone conversation, we now have prepared a revision of
Mr. Roudabush’s original survey of Cobblestone Structures in New York State.

We have prepared this as an addendum. Modifications include either buildings
that are no longer in existence, or where there has been an address change due
to re-numbering of the road. ADD includes structures that we have found, not in
the original survey. Doubtless, there may even be more that we did not uncover.

If you have any questions or comments, please let me know.

We have all of the buildings photographed, both in black and white and in colour.
They are mounted, and are in ring binders, organized by County.

We have directed our estate to deliver this to the Landmark Society, as a
bequest, at that time.

This has been a labour of love for us.

Again, thank you for your help and encouragement. With best wishes, We
remain,

Yours sincerely,
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